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Summary:

This is a follow up of a memorandum from Kissinger to Nixon that was sent on April 15,
1969, where Nixon approved Kissinger to tell the Secretary of State the same points that
were discussed in the original memorandum.  Such points were that Kissinger has told
Healey, British Defense Minister, that the French have not approached the U.S. for
military assistance, and that any decision to aid France would have to be heavily
weighed beforehand.  The necessity for secrecy on these topics is stressed by Kissinger.
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